
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Our Science unit for Summer 1 is 

‘Plants’. So far, the children have 

planted tomatoes and we will be 

discussing the changes as we observe 

them over the coming weeks. We have 

been learning about what plants need 

to grow and the different parts of a 

plant.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

St. John’s 

Christopher, Jessica, Zavier, Arina 

and Anuar 

St. Edmund’s 

Cassie, Youssef, Savannah, Max 

and Ihsan. 

 

 

 
This term, our topic is ‘The 
World We Live In’. To kickstart 
the unit, the children had a 
Q&A session with a student 
rower from Cambridge 
University Boat Club who 
rowed in this year’s reserve 
boat. In the coming weeks, the 
children will be focussing on 
local history, in and around 
Cambridge. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed 
brainstorming questions and 
asking questions about the 
lead up to the race and the 
event itself.   

In RE will be learning about 
churches and their significance 
to Christians. Towards the end 
of the term, we will be visiting 
our local parish church, St 
Mary and St Michael.  

 

 

 

Our text for Summer 1 is ‘Fitz 

and Will the Cambridge Cats, 

The May Ball Adventure’ by 

Laura Robson Brown. We have 

been retelling the story, using 

actions and practicing writing 

about parts of the story.  

Over the coming weeks, we will 

innovate our story by changing 

the characters and location. We 

will improve our writing by 

using adjectives and thinking of 

exciting openings and endings.  

 

In the first week of term, we learnt about statistics. The children 
collected data from the class and presented the information in bar 
graphs and tally charts.  
 
Later this term, we will be broadening our understanding of place 
value. We will be representing numbers to 100, finding one more and 
one less than a given number and comparing and ordering numbers. 
  
 

in Year 1 

Reminder: Please make sure your child 

brings their phonics folder, reading book 

and reading record into school every 

day. Thank you.  

 



Planting tomatoes 

Q&A session with a 

rower! 

Statistics 

A snap shot of our wonderful learning… 

 


